Save the Date!

Monday, June 11, 2012
7:00 PM - 9:00 PM

Passaic County Public Safety Academy k&
300 Oldham Road, Wayne, NJ

Passaic County was awarded a technical training
grant from the USEPA to help us make our street
network greener and more sustainable. Experts
from the US EPA and HDR Engineering will present
a workshop on green street strategies and examine
specific challenges and opportunities in Passaic
County.

Please come and learn, ask questions, and think
about how you can support the efforts to create
Green Streets in Passaic County.

Green streets look something like this @

What is a Green Street?

Join us to find out!

Questions? Contact the Passaic County Planning Department at 973-569-4040.
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